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From: Beth Hale
Sent: 03 March 2023 11:43
To: Planning Consultation (DPD)
Subject: Silverton neighbourhood plan consultation

I do not support policy no. HS03 within the Silverton neighbourhood plan as the criteria listed do not go far enough 
to mitigate the impact of the proposed development.  This proposed development is in the countryside and this is 
undesirable sprawl.  There will be increased traffic on a very quiet country lane.  I see that the criteria state that 
there must be no detrimental impact on the skyline but the view from St Mary’s church and the Bury is of pure open 
countryside, towards Killerton.  I do not believe that this should be interrupted at all as probably the most important 
historic site in the village. 
 


